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April 26, 2022 

Asian American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month 

 

Dear provider, 

 

May is Asian American and Pacific Islander (AAPI) Heritage Month: please join us and San Mateo 
County Health officials on Wednesday, May 18, 2022 for a provider webinar to honor and 
celebrate HPSMʼs diverse community. 

 

Our webinar will cover important topics such as: 

• Who is included and what are the limitations of “AAPI” as a term; 

• Key health concerns and opportunities to better support HPSMʼs AAPI community; 

• HPSM and county resources to support this diverse community; 

• And much more! 

 

Event details: 

Event name: Asian American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month 

Date: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 

Time: 12pm – 1pm PT 

RSVP: bit.ly/HPSM2022AAPI (link is case-sensitive) 

 

Please contact HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@HPSM.org with any questions. 

 

Thank you,  

The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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